
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that Ms. Michele R. 
Lequeux (VMRC #2024-1322) is requesting 
a permit from the Virginia Marine Resources 
Commission to construct two (2) 90-foot long 
low-profile timber replacement groins aligned 
57 feet channelward of mean high water with 
a terminal aid to navigation piling adjacent to 
property situated along the Chesapeake Bay 
at 229 Shipwatch Lane in Northumberland 
County. 
You may provide comments on this applica-
tion (VMRC #2024-1322) at https://webapps.
mrc.virginia.gov/public/habitat/comments/ 
We will accept comments by the USPS pro-
vided they are received within l5 days of this 
notice to: Marine Resources Commission, 
Habitat Management Division, 380 Fenwick 
Road, Bldg. 96, Hampton, VA 23651. 


